
 

 

 

 

September 2, 2022 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

This letter serves as notice for a change in address for Burton Energy Group, LLC. 

The previous address was: 

11675 Great Oaks Way, Ste 350 

Alpharetta, GA 30022 

 

The new address is: 

11175 Cicero Drive, Suite 600 

Alpharetta, GA 30022 

 

Please make the necessary updates regarding our Electric and Natural Gas broker licenses, for which we 

have the following case numbers: 

 

Gas Case No. 14-1369-GA-AGG 

Certificate No. 14-385G 

 

Electric Case No. 14-1370-EL-AGG 

Certificate No. 14-865E 

   

If you have any questions, please contact me at (678)-829-4007. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kristen Murphy 

Vice President, Energy Supply and Risk Management 

Burton Energy Group 
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